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11th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

Another week has flown by, it was so lovely to welcome some of you to 

the whole school assembly on Wednesday. I am sure you will agree the 

Reception children reciting their fire work poem was lovely.  

  
Dates for your diary 

 
17th November 2022 Flu immunisations in school for 

children registered online  

18th November 2022 Children in Need – Spotty day  

25th November 2022 PTFA own clothes day donate a £1 

9th December 2022 PTFA Christmas Fair 3pm 

 

We need committed Catholics to become foundation governors in our school. 

 We want the Diocese to have a community of outstanding schools in which our pupils 
flourish in safe, happy and stimulating environments, so they leave us with the 
knowledge and skills, personal qualities and aspirations, to make the world a better 
place, inspired by the Gospel. 

 You could make a huge difference in our Diocese. Your faith and encouragement could 
help the school community to develop their Catholic identity, keep our children and 
staff safe and help them in their commitment to the vision of Pope Francis who said, 
‘Only by changing education can we change the world.’ 

 A background in education or safeguarding would be desirable but no experience is 
totally necessary – your passion, faith and commitment is what is really needed as lots 
of friendly advice and training will be given. 
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As today is the 11th November, and on this weekend it is Remembrance Sunday 

we have been making Poppies and wreaths in school. We have also held a 

Remembrance assembly, to remember all those that defended our freedoms 

and protected our way of life. 
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In Sycamore class  
 
As part of our geography learning about the United Kingdom, we will be 
celebrating the saints' days for each of the four nations.   
St Andrew's day (the patron saint of Scotland) is celebrated on the 30th 
of November and the children will be learning about St Andrew himself 
as well as about Scotland.   
With this in mind, we would love to hear from you if you know anybody 
who could provide a Scottish dancing workshop or demonstration, or can 
play the bagpipes to a high standard. 
 
If you can help, please get in touch with Mrs Quinn via the school office 
office@smsjwool.dorset.sch.uk 
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Maple class also enjoyed a music lesson on Thursday this week and learn about 

the beat of the music. C 
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As well as the amazing poem recited by Maple class this week they also 

created this piece of Firework art for their topic. 
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  Best wishes  

P Fearn  

   Mrs Paula Fearn  

Executive Headteacher  

The rocket flies 

right up to the 

sky…..WHOOSH

! 

Phillip  

  

 

The Catherine wheels 

spin round…..Weeee! 

Ella 

  

The banger goes 

bang.   

Eli 

We hold the 

sparklers 

Fizz! Fizz! 

Delilah 


